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From
: Greg Blodgett <greg1@ggcity.org>
Subject
: City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on November 30, 2021

To
: Peter Lauener <Peter.Lauener@mcwhinney.com>, Grace Lee <gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>
Cc
: Omar Sandoval <OSandoval@wss-law.com>, tom Clark <tclark@sycr.com>, Lisa Kim <lisak@ci.garden-

grove.ca.us>

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on November 30, 2021

Mon, Dec 20, 2021 04:51 PM
1 attachment

Hello Peter,

We are writing to you as a follow-up to the in-person meeting held on November
30, 2021, to request additional information on your proposal. (See Email
Attachment)

Thank you.

-- 
Greg Blodgett
Economic Development Manager
City of Garden Grove
Office of Economic Development
(714) 741-5124
(714) 309-1328
greg1@garden-grove.org
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